CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 11, 2016

James D. Hughes, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:  Juan Tabo Hills Estates Request for CLOMR
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3-24-16 (M21D018)

Dear Mr. Hughes,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-24-16, the above
referenced CLOMR is approved to be submitted to FEMA.

The signed MT-2 form accompanies this letter. Please bring a check so the CLOMR
can be mailed to FEMA.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,
PO Box 1293 a,.f ¢ (/A«

Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM
Principal Engineer

Albu i ini
querque Floodplain Administrator

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Copy: Hydrology, DRB Chair, City Engineer, AMAFCA- Lynn Mazur
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